From: |

Sent: 01 May 2020 11:39

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: UNDERGROUND HOTEL - Objection to s96A application

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Camden Planning Team,

As an adjoining owner, I object to this proposal and endorse the Bloomsbury Association's
comments on the s96A application relating to the developer's amended proposals as submitted to
Camden Council on 9 April and subsequent addendum dated 24 April 2020.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Yours sincerely,



